PLACER COUNTY SHORT-TERM RENTAL (STR) UPDATE

By a unanimous vote of the Placer County Board of Supervisors on February 8, the replacement short-term rental ordinance was adopted and has taken effect.

Learn more about the new short-term rental permit cap and other requirements intended to address community concerns and preserve workforce housing availability in eastern Placer County HERE.

Find all Placer County STR program information, including fact sheet, FAQs, inspections and more HERE.

